**** **** **EGU**

EUROPEAN GLIDING UNION

Representative Organisation of European Glider Pilots

19 November 2020

1(1)

To All Full Member Associations of EGU
To All Associate Member Associations of EGU
To All Nominated Delegates and Alternate Delegates of EGU

Dear EGU Members, Associates and Nominated delegates,

New EGU Home Page opened!

We have a great pleasure to inform you about the brand new EGU Home Page opened on our *new registered internet address*:

http://www.glidingunion.eu

In connection with the release of brand new EGU Home Page, we have a completely new service provider. Consequently, our old contract has terminated and old website on www.egu-info.org has been closed.

<u>We kindly ask you to check</u> now your existing links to EGU on your national websites of aviation association and/or gliding federation – for updating links for connecting to *www.glidingunion.eu*.

Please pass this information further to your national gliding clubs and down to your national pilots.

New EGU Home Page contains new and updated content providing practical information for clubs and glider pilots on most relevant European rules regulating gliding e.g. on licencing, gliding training, operations and airworthiness & maintenance.

Very best regards,

EUROPEAN GLIDING UNION

Patrick Naegeli EGU President Mika Mutru, webmaster EGU General Secretary

C.C. EGU Executive Board

EGU Secretariat c/o F.F.V.P Ms. Marie Fave

Secretariat: EGU c/o FFVP - 55 Rue des Petites Écuries - F-75010 Paris - France

Tel.: +33 1 45 44 04 78 - Fax: +33 1 45 44 70 93